
Antonia Hover 

From: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 2:46 PM 

To: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/21/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 07512-2022 

Subject: RE: Paul Nadaf - Possible Name Changes for the Public Service Commission 

He spoke to Ellen today. His problem had already been resolved. No complaint was taken. We do not have a protest 

code for this issue. I would suggest place his concerns in the undocketed file. 

From: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 2:12 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: Paul Nadaf - Possible Name Changes for the Public Service Commission 

John, 

Please see the e-mail below. Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 

Thank you! 

Hong 

From: Antonia Hover <ahover@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 2:06 PM 

To: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Paul Nadaf - Possible Name Changes for the Public Service Commission 

Paul Nadaf (754) 217-9062 

Possible Name Changes for the Public Service Commission 

• The Service Advocate Commission 

• The United States of Next Era Energy Commission 

• Public Service Biased Toward Service Commission 

• Irresponsible Service Allowable Commission 
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